Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet, 2601
Website: www.depedcar.ph | Email car@deped.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM November 16, 2018

No. 402.2018 ﬁ@ﬂqmn

To Abra, Ifugao, and Mountain Province Divisions NOV 19 2018
Schools Division Superintendents ” J
Division Testing Coordinators Sovnms i bl bcb S
All others concerned DEPED-CAR ...

Mu—»sr

PRE-VALIDATION OF EXIT ASSESSMENTS AND NORMING OF PHILIPPINE
EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

1. Attached is the letter of Nelia V. Benito, Director IV of Bureau of Education
Assessment (BEA) — DepED Central Office on the conduct of Pre-validation of Exit
Assessments and Norming of Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) to the
sampled schools within the divisions of Abra, Ifugao and Mountain Province.

2. Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) of the identified divisions are requested to
coordinate with the staff of the BEA — DepED for updates and details of the activity.

3. Widest and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MAY B. ECLAR, Ph.D., CESO V

”’,vRegional Director

QAD/ALP/mab
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Legal Unit 423-2214 General Services Unit 422-1804



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Curriculum and Instruction Strand
Bureau of Education Assessment
({formerly National Education Testing and Research Center)

October 26, 2018

MAY B. ECLAR
Regional Director
Cordillera Administrative Region (CAR)

Dear Dr. Eclar:
Greetings!

This is to inform you that the Education Assessment Division of this Bursau
will conduct the pre-validation of Exit Assessments and norming of Philippine
Educational Placement Test (PEPT) to the sampled division offices, Mountain
Province, Ifugao and Abra. The BEA staff who will conduct the pre-validation
and norming activity shall communicate directly to the division offices thru
the Schools Division Superintendent (SDS) and Division Testing Coordinator
(DTC).

Very truly yours,

NELIA V. BENITO, Ph.D., CESO IV
Director IV

Office of the Director: 631-69-21 (telefax), 631-25-88; email: bea.od@deped.gov.ph
Education Assessment Division: 631-25-89, 631-25-71 DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
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